
 

 

 
 
 

 
31st March 2020 

 
Learning from home - Parent & Student feedback 

 
Message to parents/carers, 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support to assist your son in transitioning to our Learning from home platform during the 
previous week.  
 
Our teachers have been busy adjusting to their new methods of teaching and supporting student learning. We do 
acknowledge that this is a new experience for schools, teachers, parents/carers, students and families.  
 
To allow us to gauge the effectiveness of our platform we would like to obtain your feedback regarding how we can 
continue to improve our Learning from home procedures and support students in their learning and wellbeing.  
 
Our Year Advisors will be starting to make contact with students and families this week to check on student learning 
progress and wellbeing, and to determine if individual adjustments need to be made. Our School Psychologist, Youth 
Outreach Worker and School Chaplain are also available to provide support to students and families.  
 
If you feel that you or your son would benefit discussing any concerns that you have please contact your son’s Year 
Advisor via their department email address. The information that you provide will be confidential, however it will 
allow the school to adequately respond to your needs.  
 
Please note that JCBTHS is open to students to attend, although any student present will be working remotely on their 
school work. If you are intending to visit the school to collect books, resources or to try and see a teacher, contact the 
front office first. If you are planning to visit a teacher please note that they will be following their timetabled lessons 
either at school or working remotely from home and therefore will most likely not be available. The best way to 
contact our teachers is through Google Classroom or via their Department email account.   
 
For the most up to date information and resources please visit JCBTHS’ Facebook page or Website.  
 
We greatly appreciate your assistance and support and wish your family good health and wellbeing. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Mark Marciniak 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
Latest Information from school: https://www.facebook.com/jcbths 
 
Department Information: https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/learning-from-home 
 
School website: https://jamescookb-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
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